ATTENTION
DENVILLE

FAMILIES!

YOU ARE INVITED!

——— THE DON'F PRESS SEND-CAMPAIGN——
FAMILY PRESENTATION

JANUARY 31ST AT 7PM - VALLEYVIEW GYM

~ Please join us for a meaningful presentation which provides participants with

guidelines and strategies to safely and kindly navigate the online world. The

goal of the Don't Press Send Campaign is to strive to enlighten today's students
by starting the conversation about digital wellness and the importance of

~ maintaining their emotional well-being through mindful practices. We are eager
to partner with our Denville families in this endeavor! (Students in Grades 4-8
vv||| receive the presentation in school; therefore, it is at the discretion of

~ parents/guardians to bring their children to the evening event)

PLEASE RSVP BY COMPLETING THE GOOGLE FORM:

CLICK THIS LINK — Don't Press Send - Family Presentation RSVP


https://forms.gle/Fwc6CfUsEWUdHdHY9

